
 

  

  

 

 

21 January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Young Voices Choir Visit  

We will be visiting Wembley Arena on Monday 10 February, as this is approaching fast, please 
read the details below of the visit.  

Your Child will need: 

• To wear school uniform during the day 

• A coat 

• A bottle of water 

• Separate plain white T-Shirt or Young Voices T- Shirt for the performance 

• School meal/Packed lunch for school before we leave and another packed lunch for their 
meal before the performance 

• Any asthma pumps and medication  
 

Arrangements for the day: 

• Your child will need to have school dinners or bring a packed lunch to eat at school before 
we leave at 1.30pm  

• We will travel by coach to the venue and arrive for rehearsals  

• For the main show your child will need another packed lunch this will be their dinner, 
they will also need a plain white T-shirt to get changed into or their Young Voices shirt 

• Due to the large number of people attending the venue it will not be possible for you to 
collect your child from the venue, we will return to school and text parents with an 
estimated time of arrival so please make sure the school has the correct contact details. 

• After the concert ends, we have to wait to be dismissed therefore we cannot give a 
specific pick-up time from school. We are hoping between 9.30pm and 10.00pm. 
 

Parents and family who are attending Wembley Arena 

If you are attending Wembley, we will be taking a giant banner so hopefully you will spot us. 
There are also security procedures in place which may mean you will have to queue to enter the 
venue. Please arrive in lots of time and only take a small bag as rucksacks and large handbags may 
have to be taken and stored in a checked cloakroom area, more details can be found on the 
Wembley website. 

To help support our costs we are asking for a £8 donation to contribute towards the travel to the 
arena. 



 
 

 

Please complete and return this slip to the main front office by Friday 31 January 

 
YOUNG VOICES CHOIR VISIT – MONDAY 10 FEBRUARY 2025 
 

  I give my permission for my child to attend the Young Voices Choir event, OVO Arena Wembley on 
10 Feb 2025 
 

  I give permission for my child to be photographed/filmed for any Young Voices (YV) authorised       
       promotional media 

 

Child’s name: ___________________________________________Class: ____________________ 

I have paid £10 donation on Parent Pay   Yes / No       

Emergency contact number 
__________________________________________________________ 

Parent signature: 
___________________________________________________________________ 

Asthma pump in school:  Yes / No                                       Any other medical conditions:   Yes / No       

Name of person authorised to collect my child ___________________________________ 

(Parents must write their name): 

 

Yours sincerely  

Choir Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


